
July 29, 2010 

 

To the members of the Independent Review Committee: 

 

Thank you for your thorough and thoughtful work on the review of the events of Feb. 24. I have 

received and read your review. The University of Chicago Police Department had already begun 

addressing a number of elements you cite in the review. My leadership and I will carefully 

consider the other recommendations as we look for ways to continue to improve our policies and 

practices. And as you know, in response to this particular case, UCPD has been working closely 

with Campus and Student Life, the Library, other administrative units, students and faculty 

members to address a wide variety of issues that have come to light. I appreciate your 

contributions to that effort. 

 

 

Marlon C. Lynch 

Associate Vice President for Safety & Security and Chief of Police 

 


